
From: Lance Doyle lance@doyleconsulting.com.au
Subject: 80 Hudson Parade Clareville

Date: 23 December 2021 at 10:39 pm
To: Steve Crosby scrosby@internode.on.net

Hi Steve, apologies for the delay.

I have reviewed the proposal and the ecologists report and I am of the view that
the proposal is not integrated development under Section 205 of the Fisheries
Management Act 1994 as the proposal does not seek consent to  cut, remove, damage or
destroy marine vegetation on public water land or an aquaculture lease, or on the foreshore of any
such land or lease.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM 17TH
DECEMBER UNTIL 17TH JANUARY 2022

HAVE A GREAT CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY AND HEALTHY 2022

Kind regards

LANCE DOYLE
B.AppSc (UWS), M.Plan (UTS), RPIA, EPLA
REGISTERED PLANNER
0414747395
DOYLE CONSULTING GROUP

http://classic.austlii.edu.au/au/legis/nsw/consol_act/epaaa1979389/s1.4.html#land
http://classic.austlii.edu.au/au/legis/nsw/consol_act/epaaa1979389/s1.4.html#land

